
ATTENTION BIDDERS 
 
In an effort to keep a more accurate bidder’s list, our management has instructed us to post the 
.EBS bidding files on the Bid Express web site.  The EBS files will no longer be posted on our 
Division web sites.  This process will allow us to track who downloads the file. 
 
You will need to log in to https://www.bidx.com/site/home, click on letting tab, select the 
appropriate letting, select the appropriate contract, then download the EBS file. 
 
Please contact me if you have any questions, 
 
Jeffrey A. Stroder, PE 
Division Proposal Engineer 
Division of Highways, Division 8 
North Carolina Department of Transportation 
  

910 944 2344    office 
jstroder@ncdot.gov 
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